
April 15, 2024 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
The due date of application for a faculty position in plasma physics at UNIST has been 
extended to Apr. 29 (Monday), 2024.  Please see the below.  
 
Physics Department, Ulsan National Institute of Science & Technology (UNIST), is  
open to experimental physicists in laser-plasma and beam-plasma physics and all ranks 
(assistant, associate, & full professors)  
 
Preference will be given to candidates with the following expertise:  
- Plasma physics background  
- Experiments of plasma-based optics or laser-plasma for pulse compression, advanced 
accelerators, FEL, light sources (THz, X-ray, gamma-ray), and relevant lab-astrophysics  
- Participants of laser-plasma-based or accelerator-based big science projects  
- Assistant professor level  
 
 
The new due date of application is Apr. 29 2024.  For the details, please see  
   
https://invite.unist.ac.kr/2024-the-2nd-unist-faculty-invitationdepartment-of-physics/  
 
Many thanks  
 
Best,  
 
Prof. MinSup Hur,  
Physics department, UNIST  
email) mshur@unist.ac.kr  
------------------------------------------------ 
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